
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to  
Advise  

 
Round 1 for Regional Arts Development Fund 

is NOW OPEN for applications. 
 

Up to $15,000 is on offer to/for the Etheridge  
Community for Arts, Crafts and Cultural Activities. 

 

$15,000 
 
Application Forms can be emailed or picked up from the 
Council Office in Georgetown. 

 
Closing date for applications is 12 September 2023 

 
 

Please contact  
Cheryl Portch, Community Development & Events Officer,  

PH: 0402 558872 or Email: cheryl.portch@etheridge.qld.gov.au 
for application forms or for further information.  

 
 
 
 
Ken Timms        
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER         


